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Question 

CHAIR: And how long does that commit you to be in a relationship with Nuix for?  

Mr Day: I think it's for three years.  

CHAIR: So from 2022 to 2025.  

Mr Day: I'll take that on notice, but it's two or three years while we explore broader options, in terms of 

other providers et cetera, as well as Nuix bidding for those services as well. 

Answer 

The current ASIC contract with Nuix is for subscription licences for Nuix Workstation software and for 

support and maintenance of our Nuix Discover licences. 

The period of the contract is 2 years, with a single one-year option to extend. 

The commencement date of the contract was 29 April 2022. The initial term of the work order is to 

expire on 28 April 2024. 

ASIC may in its sole discretion extend the term of this work order for 12 months (i.e., until 28 April 

2025). 




